
Mackenzie District Council
Section 95A of the Resource Management Act 1991

RESOURCE CONSENT: RM240167 – GODLEY PEAKS STATION LIMITED
 NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR RESOURCE CONSENT

The Mackenzie District Council have received a resource consent application from Godley Peaks Station 
for the construction of a residential unit and accessory buildings beyond the identified Farm Base Area 
and within a Lakeside Protection Area and Te Manahuna/Mackenzie Basin Outstanding Natural 
Landscape at Godley Peaks Station. 

The site is zoned Rural in the Operative Mackenzie District Plan 2004 (the District Plan).  

Overall, the application has been assessed as a Non-Complying Activity in terms of the provisions of the 
District Plan. 

Full details of the consent application, including the Assessment of Environmental Effects can be viewed 
at the Mackenzie District Council offices, Monday to Friday 8.30am to 5.00pm or at our website 
www.mackenzie.govt.nz under District Plan, Publicly Notified Resource Consents.

Making a Submission

Public notification allows any person (other than a trade competitor) to lodge a submission. Submission 
forms are available from the Council offices or at our website www.mackenzie.govt.nz under Get it Done 
Online, Forms Online, Submission Forms, Resource Consent Submission Form. 

Your submission should be sent to either: Mackenzie District Council, PO Box 52, Fairlie 7949 or emailed 
to: planning@mackenzie.govt.nz. 

A copy of your submission must also be forwarded to the Applicant as soon as practicable. Their address 
for service is as shown below.

Applicant: Godley Peaks Station Ltd

Address for Service: C/- Vivian and Espie Limited
PO Box 2514
Whakatipu 9349

Email Address for Service: carey@vivianespie.co.nz 

Submission Closing Date: 
The Mackenzie District Council must receive your submission no later than 5.00pm on 02 July 2025. 

Julie Shanks
Manager Planning
Date: 04 June 2025
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